

Newsletter

Friday 23 February Newsletter 21

Crompton St Westminster London W2 1ND $\,$ T 020 7641 4122 info@arkpaddingtongreen.org $\,$ arkpaddingtongreen.org



100% Attendance

Well done to the 113 children from Nursery through to Year 6 who had 100% attendance in the first half term of 2018; which is from 04/01/18 to 09/02/18. 100% attendance badges were awarded to the

following children in assembly today. Wear your badges with pride!

Nursery: Arkin A, Sleyman A, Yara A, Mohammed A, Ali I, Harun A, Muhammad B R, Aissa A Y R

Reception: Luay A K, Adhum A, Isa A, Rakan A, Alex D, Aseel E, Imran T I, Amir I, Farah M, Rafaela M, Sofia

Year 1: Khalifa A, Jamil A, Nina D, Mohamed K, Sara k, Armin M, Sama R, Chaima Y R, Celine Y

Year 2: Mustafa A, Naima A, Omran A J, Ahmad A M, Rayan A, Renad A, Ginevra De R, Ludovico De R, Ameen E, Amina H, Naba I, Farida I, Mohammed I, Hajir J, Marwa M, Hamza R

Year 3: Deema A, Safiyah A, Tanisha B, Blerina D, Abbas I, Adam T I T, Patrick M, Ahmad A M H, Anna M, Maria O, Rahaf R, Fahad S

Year 4: Shahad A, Ayah A, Sumaia A, Saja A, Mason H B, Tudor D, Kenza El H, Abdelrham Erish, Sehr H, Ashraf F M, Haris M, Romaissar El K N, Hali W

Year 5: Barwan A, Barwar A, Khadija A, Sultan A, Rania B, Dia H, Lexi H B, Kayleigh C, Liza H, Dia H, Rebekah H, Ali H, Muhsin J, Nadir L, Nuhaila El K N, Emily P, Marwa S

Year 6: Hdil A, Dania E, Karzan K, Abdelrazek M, Sara M, Adriana H M, Jumana S, Halla A K, Jomana Al M, Noureldin El F, Sara H, Ammar T I T, Ahmed J, Sarah J, Akram K, Mohammad A K, Sardar K, Khadija S, Lida S

These pupils make up 46% of the school population and came to school every day for 27 days without missing any learning time. If your child has not received a badge today, please work harder to ensure they attend school regularly from now on. Remember, if your child is absent for more than seven days, their attendance will not reach the acceptable level of 'good' by the end of the year. Also, they will have less chance of reaching 20 summit stamps by the end of each half term and will not be able to attend the summit parties.



Open School

Thank you to the 32 parents and carers (20% of our families) who joined us for our open school on

Tuesday to observe phonics and Read to Succeed lessons across the school. It was wonderful to see you joining in with the activities. Look out for the next open school opportunity next half term, where you will be able to observe a spelling lesson and weekly test in Years 1 to 6, and writing opportunities in Nursery and Reception.



World Book Day

On Thursday 1 March we will be marking the international celebration of World Book Day by

dressing up as a character or a setting from our current English class texts.

Year	Half term 4 English texts		
Nursery	Handa's Hen – Eileen Browne		
Reception	The Growing Story – Ruth Krauss		
1	A Bear called Paddington – Michael Bond		
2	Revolting Rhymes – Roald Dahl		
3	Stig of the Dump – Clive King		
4	How To Train Your Dragon – Cressida Cowell		
5	Ice Trap! - Meredith Hooper		
6	Skellig – David Almond		

Next week your child will be given a £1 book token for them to spend on special £1 books, which can be found in book shops or they can use it towards the cost of a book. Good luck making your costumes from paper, material and everyday objects – you have five days to get ready. Which Viking from 'How to Train your Dragon' will Ms Deeks be dressed up as? Will Year 4 be able to guess correctly?! We will be awarding £10 National Book Token Prizes for the best homemade costumes in assemblies on the day. We can't wait to see your creations!

Upcoming events:

Thurs 01 March	World Book Day dressing up day						
Home Learning Workshops							
Day	Time	Year					
Mon 26 February	1.50 - 2.50	Nursery					
Tues 27 February	2.15 - 3.30	Year 1					
Wed 28 February	2.15 - 3.30	Year 6					
Thurs 01 March	2.15 - 3.30	Year 5					
Fri 02 March	2.15 - 3.30	Year 3					
Mon o5 March	1.50 - 2.50	Reception					
Tues o6 March	2.15 - 3.30	Year 2					
Wed 07 March	2.15 - 3.30	Year 4					